From: Kristin Koziol

To: Greg Weiner
Subject: Fw: RES 25-434
Date: Friday, March 21, 2025 3:44:38 PM

From: Diane Levendusky <diane.levendusky @gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 02:50 PM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RES 25-434

You don't often get email from diane.levendusky@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

In regards to RES 25-434 Public Safety and Community Wellness Committee it seems redundant to form an
additional committee to address issues that could be handled by the current Neighborhood Safety Community
Council (NSCC).

As a member of the NSCC, 1 feel compelled to comment on this Resolution. The members of the NSCC have
extensive experience and expertise in community resources and fields related to public safety and justice. The City
Council has approved all of our community members and our tasks are directed by the Office of Neighborhood
Safety (ONS).

If there are new interests and directions that the City Council would like to pursue, the current NSCC is able to
handle those additional responsibilities. The NSCC is a resource that already exists and can address other concerns
as needed.

I hope this information is helpful as you vote on this resolution.

Thank you, Diane Levendusky, MSSW
Member NSCC and Ward 4 resident
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